7th April 2022

Dear Parents, Guardians and Carers

RE: CAFOD WALK AGAINST HUNGER

Over the past few weeks, St Vincent's pupils have been actively 'Walking against Hunger' in support of the charity CAFOD. Every day, groups of students have been walking around the track here at St Vincent's and now, as we are on the run-up to the final week of term, we would like to celebrate the fundraising and ask for your support.

Could we ask that your son or daughter brings £1 into school on Monday 11th April to put towards our collection for CAFOD, then later in the day, we hope to provide students with a CAFOD sticker and give out cakes in appreciation of their efforts.

Many thanks,

With warmest wishes for Holy Week

Dr J A Patterson

Principal



